
 
 

Little Messys After School Football Club - Hunters Bar Junior School  

Little Messys have had yet another fantastic term delivering after-school football in Hunters Bar! 
Great to see the club back at maximum capacity and all the kids loving it! We are excited to 
continue with another top term of fun football games and challenges. We can’t wait to see the 
kids developing their skills and having lots of fun! At Little Messys, we aim to develop children's 
confidence, social skills and football skills through highly engaging games and challenges. We 
promote teamwork and sportsmanship in our sessions, which will have a positive effect on their 
school life too. In addition, Little Messys is a registered Children’s University learning destination, 
so pupils will earn points towards their next award through attending our after-school clubs!  

We’re now taking bookings for February – March. This programme is open to Y3 to 6 pupils of 
any ability on Thursdays after-school, 4.30pm pick up outside the school office. The block of 
sessions will commence on Thursday 27th February, for 5 weeks (last session 27th March). 
There are a maximum of 16 places which will be allocated on a “first come first served” basis. 
The club will run outside on the MUGA or inside in the hall if it's poor weather, so please ensure 
your child brings appropriate clothing for indoor & outdoor PE (+ shinpads and a water bottle). 

The cost will be £30 for the five-week block. For children in receipt of free school meals this club 
will be £15. If difficulty in paying for this club would prevent your child from attending, please 
contact the school office. All enquiries will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.  

If you wish your child to attend, please click the booking form below and follow the instructions 
to complete registration:  

https://forms.gle/UtX3B2JLzyUzz1cWA 

Kind regards,  
Luke Foxley, Little Messys.  

Sheffield@littlemessys.co.uk 
 
 

 IMPORTANT: Make sure whoever is picking up your child knows the PASSWORD you’ve set 
with school. Due to the schools safeguarding policy, we are not able to let children go until we 

get the password. 
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